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 2nd October 2024 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
 

We have arranged for Reception  to go to the Vue Cinema at the Meridian Leisure Park on Tuesday 26th November 
2024 to watch  Trolls Band Together movie. The visit will be during the school day and full school uniform must be 
worn. We will have a picnic lunch in our classrooms once we return to school. Packed lunches will be provided by the 
school however, if you wish to provide your own packed lunch, you may do so (please note no nuts, fizzy drinks and 
glass bottles). 

 
For the trip, children are able to bring a drink and a small snack, for example:- 
 

 some fruit  

 a small packet of jelly sweets 

 a small chocolate bar 

 an individual packet of popcorn 

 a packet of crisps 
 
   Please note no nuts, fizzy drinks or glass bottles are permitted.  

 
Payments are to be made online by Wednesday 20th November, this will be the final payment date as tickets 
need to be ordered before the visit. 
 
The cost for this visit is £5.55 per child. If the voluntary contributions do not cover the cost of the visit, it may have 
to be cancelled. If you are unable or unwilling to pay for this trip, please book an appointment to speak to a 
member of the Senior Leadership Team. No pupil will be excluded from a trip on the grounds of an inability to pay. 
If no payment is received and no contact is made with a member of the Senior Leadership Team, then your child 
will not be permitted to attend the trip. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Reception Team 
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